Stephanie Hesford

From: Helen Ivory SO
Sent: Friday, 12 June 2015 1:16 PM

To: Stephanie Hesford

Subject: Re: Tasmanian Inquiry into Greyhound Racing

Please forward my comments to the Tasmanian Inquiry into Greyhound Racing, thank you:

I am writing as a member of the Australian public to make my views known on the cruelty allegedly
endemic in the greyhound racing industry. I was appalled to see the recent expose on ABC television about
live baiting and am equally appalled to hear of other extremely cruel practices allegedly inherent in the
industry (e.g., slaughter of countless greyhounds every year as 'wastage', greyhounds electrocuted, hung,
bludgeoned with hammers and buried in mass graves).

I believe the only way to fix an industry that is so 'broken’, and the only way to put an end to greyhound
racing cruelty is to put an end to greyhound racing entirely, as a matter of urgency.

Helen Ivory
June 12 2015



